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March 14, 2018 
 
 
 
QWEST CORPORATION 
MARK BRINTON 
1801 CALIFORNIA ST 
DENVER, CO  80202 
 
 
RE: Docket No. ADV 724, Advice No. 2143 
 
 
On February 9, 2018, Qwest Corporation filed revised sheets for inclusion in its tariff, 
PUC OR No. 32. 
 
This filing removes the direct dial coin feature on smart public access lines.  
 
In accordance with a decision of the Commission in the Public Meeting of March 13, 
2018, the sheets filed under Advice No. 2143 are effective with service rendered on and 
after March 12, 2018. 
 
One receipted copy of each sheet is returned for your files. 
 
 
 

 
Bryan Conway  
Administrator  
Telecom and Water Division  
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